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In the Golden 

Book this week 
 

Class 1 

Christian and Kevin 

Class 2 

Khyran and Nicholas 

Class 3 

Chloe and Mikolaj 

Class 4 

Sofiia and Izabella 

Class 5 

Layla and Lexi 

Class 6 

Whole Class 

Nursery 

Paisley and Amelia-Lea 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
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It has been another busy week in school and nursery. Classes 3 & 4 have 
particularly enjoyed getting outside and learning the names of the trees for the 
different leaves blowing about in the wind.  

On Monday we started the week with Odd Socks day to 
remind us that we are all unique and special. This week is 
Anti-Bullying week and the children in school 
have taken part in assemblies and activities to 
help them think about friendship and care for 

others. Today we are celebrating Children In Need. A big thank you 
to everyone who has donated. The money collected will be split 
between Children in Need and the Anti-Bullying Alliance  

Breakfast Club 
7:45—8:40     
£2 per day 

More information from the office.  
Please come to the main front door for 

Breakfast Club. 

Jigsaw 
 

Next week we are 
looking for people who 

help others 

Next week’s word…. 
 

praise 

Supervision 
Thank you to parents who make 
sure their children are with them 
on the school site. There has been 

a number of concerns about children 
running around on the grassed area at the 

front and car park while parents are 
waiting to collect from Nursery. Children 

must remain with parents at all time. If 
you have older children and they are 
finding waiting calmly in the queue 

challenging then please consider waiting to 
join the nursery queue until it is shorter. 

Attendance 
Whole School– 92.36% 
Class 1— 83.85% 
Class 2— 94.23% 
Class 3— 95.81% 
Class 4— 94.74% 
Class 5— 96.85% 
Class 6— 89.66% 
 

Lates = 13 

Lost Learning = 1 hour  

22 minutes 

Early Bird = Class 6 

next week is  

Sleep Week 
Look out for top tips, 

ideas and information about sleep, 
bedtimes and wellbeing 

Parent Meetings 
Parent meetings and phone 
calls have started this week 
and continue over the next 
10 days. It is not too late to return your 
slip or let your child’s teacher know when 
you are available. If you cannot make any 
of the times then please let us know so we 

can arrange a different time to call or 
meet. We really want to be able to share 

your child’s progress and next steps.  

Coming soon... 

Starting School  

September 2024 
If you have a child born between  

1st September 2019  

and 31st August 2020  
you must apply online at 

www.telford.gov.uk/admissions  
There are no paper application forms. 

Even if your child is in our 

nursery you must apply online by 

15th January 2024 
If you have any questions or do not 
have access to the internet please 

talk to the office. 

Parents of Year 2 children need 

to apply for Junior School using 

the same online system.  
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